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As	a	modest	2kw	solar	system	owner,	I	strongly	support	a	fair	regulated	
minimum	price	for	the	FIT	that	I	receive	for	my	excess	solar	production.	Any	FIT	
that	is	paid	should	be	incrementally	tied	to	increases	in	wholesale	electricity	
pricing.	
I	committed	to	the	procurement	of	rooftop	solar	despite	being	an	extremely	low	
user	of	electricity	(ave.	c.	4.5	kW	per	day)	as	an	expression	of	support	for	a	
cleaner	environment	despite	the	fact	that	I'm	unlikely	to	recoup	my	$4.7k	outlay	
for	a	very	long	time.		
A	fairer	FIT	should	be	the	least	reciprocal	commitment	from	the	regulators.	
	
Graham	Griffith		
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